
 

 

TOWN OF LITTLETON                           02.02.2018 

Board of Commissioners Special Meeting  
 

The Board of Commissioners of the Town of Littleton held a Special Called Meeting on Friday, February 02, 

2018 at 4:00 pm.  The purpose of the meeting was to discuss a personnel matter and any other business 

presented before the Board.  Commissioner Pitchford made the motion; seconded by Commissioner Spragins to 

go into Closed Session pursuant to NCGS 142-318-11(a)(6) to discuss personnel.  The motion voted and 

carried.  

 

The Board returned to Open Session at 4:49 pm. 

 

Commissioner Pitchford mentioned the Crepe Myrtles need to be trimmed during the month of February and 

where would the funding come from?  The Clerk reminded the Board of GL line item #10-410-47 in the amount 

of $25,638.00, Commissioner Priority Project.  Clerk will communicate with Street Commissioner Barcelo to 

inform him the Board would like for him to acquire estimates for the trimming of Crepe Myrtles in Littleton.   

 

Commissioner Spragins reminded all to be looking at their budgets.   

 

With no further business Commissioner Pitchford may the motion; seconded by Commissioner Knight to 

adjourn the meeting at 5:00 pm.  The motion voted and carried unanimously. 

 

 

 

     

____________________________________ 

            Town Clerk 

 

 

 

***General Account of Closed Session*** The Board discussed a personnel issue regarding Keith Hamm.   

 


